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REFERENCE:  15FOI 167 
 
 
You requested the following information:- 

1. How many written agreements, licences and/or memorandums of 
understanding (MOUs) have been entered into between the Wales Office (the 
"Department") and any department or connected body of the Saudi Arabian 
government;  

(i) an overview of the content or purpose of any such agreement or MOU;  

(ii) the date and term of any such agreement or MOU; 

(iii) whether or not those agreements and/or MOUs are currently extant; 

(iv) whether there are any existing negotiations for future potential agreements 
and/or MOUs of this nature. 

(v) an overview of the content of any such potential agreements/MOUs. 

2. To the Department’s knowledge, how many written agreements, licences 
and/or memorandums of understanding have been entered into between any 
UK agency or public body or subsidiary enterprise that the Department works 
with and any department or connected body of the Saudi Arabian government. 
If held, please also provide the following information; 

(i) an overview of the content or purpose of any such agreement or MOU;  

(ii) the date and term of any such agreement or MOU; 
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(iii) whether or not those agreements and/or MOUs are currently extant; 

(iv) whether there are any existing negotiations for future potential agreements 
and/or MOUs of this nature. 

(v) an overview of the content of any such potential agreements/MOUs. 

3. Please provide details of any existing policies of the Department insofar as 
they relate to relations with the Saudi Arabian government. 

4. Please provide details of any meetings (including dates and an overview of 
the purpose) between Ministers or employees of the Department and 
representatives or employees of the Saudi Arabian government. 

 
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
 

The Wales Office does not have any written agreements or direct contact with 
the  Saudi Arabian Government. 

 


